LEYM PUBLICATIONS & ARCHIVES COMMITTEE
REPORT:  JULY 2020

Publications in the first part of the year proceeded smoothly and on schedule, with the fall Bulletin and the Annual Records mailed out together in late October and the winter Bulletin mailed in January.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]With the onset of the coronavirus pandemic in February-March, and both the Representative Meeting in April and these Annual Sessions in July-August being held online, changes were made to both the schedule and the content of the spring Bulletin.  That issue highlighted the program and schedule of the Annual Sessions, along with information on accessing them and how to register online.  The editors also solicited contributions reflecting Friends’ responses to the pandemic and resulting quarantine and included several poems and an artwork by Friends from the Yearly Meeting.
 
With many meetinghouses still closed when the spring Bulletin was mailed in June, fewer print copies were made and distributed.  This smaller number allowed the issue to be printed in color while still adhering to our budget for the year, spending $3011.75 of our $3200 budget.  

Jeff Cooper served as editor of the Annual Records again this year, and he also served as co-editor with Peggy Daub of the Bulletin.  Committee member Rosemary Coffey provided eagle-eyed proofreading of the Annual Records and each issue of the Bulletin.
 
The deadline for submitting materials for the 2020 Annual Records is September 1, and the deadline for the fall Bulletin is October 1.

Peggy Daub, Clerk

